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Dear Mr Hort, 
 
Thank you for your email of 27th June where you requested the following information: 
 
I would like to know how many people had made use of the £1,500 grant offered by the 
government to buy an electric motorbike, as outlined here: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/government-revs-up-motorcycle-market/  
 
I would like the following: 
 
- Total number of grants issued for electric two wheelers since the scheme was launched 
- Total amount of money spent by the government in grants for electric two wheelers 
- A month by month break down of the number of grants issued for electric two wheelers since   
  the scheme was launched. 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act'), you have the right to:   
• know whether we hold the information you require 
• be provided with that information (subject to any exemptions under the Act which may 

apply). 
 
I am writing to advise you that the Motorcycle Plug-in Grant is not yet operational and therefore 
the information you requested is not held by this Department.  
 
Appeals procedure  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of 
the response to your original request and should be addressed to the Information Rights Unit:  
 
Information Rights Unit 
Department for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy 
1 Victoria Street  
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London  
SW1H 0ET 
Email: FOI.Requests@bis.gsi.gov.uk 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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